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Malmoe, July 16th, 2013

Dear Nordic Representatives,


I welcome everyone to our Nordic Meeting on 12th September. A special welcome to our friends from Iceland, who is with us for the first time. I am looking forward to meet you all.
I am sure we will have much to discuss at the meeting and to have fun in a relaxed way.

I will return with an agenda and wonder if there is any particular topic that you would like to discuss?

I have been thinking to raise some high-priority substances

1 / Violence against women and children
2 / The situation of the Board Directors
3 / Public Relation groups (the Netherlands)
4 / How do we get new members
5 / How can we activate "old" members
6 / Starting “Young Clubs” (Graz, Austria)
7 / Nordic issues in IIW
8 / Communication
9 / Rotary - IW, the change of relationship since 1999

I also ask you to read through summaries of previous meetings. Hope to hear from you soon!

Yours in Friendship
Christine Berggren
National Representative
Inner Wheel Sweden
